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You have the right to information that will be relied upon by the agency subordinate in making a
decision. Therefore, enclose a copy of the documents that will be distributed to the agency subordinate, and
will be considered when discussing the allegations with you and when deliberating upon your case. These
documents are enclosed only with the original notice sent by certified mail, which You may be required to
claim at the post office. Please bring these documents with You to the informal conference,

To facilitate this proceeding, you should submit five copies of any documents you wish the agency
subordinate to consider to the Board of Nursing, Perimeter Center, 9960 Mayland Drive, Suite 300, Richmond,
VA 23233, by June 10, 2014. Your documents may not be submitted by facsimile or email,

You may be represented by an attorney at the informal conference, If you obtain counsel, you should do so
as soon as possible, because absent good cause to support a request for a continuance, the informal conference will
be held on June 17, 2014, A request to continue this proceeding must state in detail the reason for the request
and must establish good cause. Such request must be made, in writing, to me at the address listed on this letter
and must be received by 12 noon on June 10, 2014. Only one such motion will be considered. Absent critical
circumstances, such as personal or family iliness, a request for a continuance after June 10, 2014, will not be

considered.

Relevant sections of the Administrative Process Act, which govern proceedings of this nature, as well as
laws relating to the practice of nursing and other healing arts in Virginia cited in this notice can be found on the
Internet at hitp://legl.state.va.us. To access this information, please click on the Code of Virginia for statutes
and Virginia Administrative Code for regulations,

Please advise the Board, in writing, of your intention to be present. If you have any questions regarding
this notice, please contact this office at (804) 367-4515,

Sincerely,

Gloria D. Mitchell, R.N., M.S.N,, M.B.A.
Deputy Executive Director

Enclosures

cc:  Anne Joseph, Deputy Director, Administrative Proceedings Division
Tammie D. Jones, Adjudication Specialist
Sherry Foster, Senior Investigator (Case no. 1528907143 702)
Agency Subordinate
Peggy Wood, Monitoring Program Manager



